
Council of Academic Deans 
July 28, 2015 

Summary and Action Items 

• Teaching Theater Utilization: Dr. Michael Heintze distributed the Teaching Theater 
Utilization Report for Fall 2014 and Spring 2015.

• GATO Template Redesign: Dr. Michael Heintze briefed the Council on the redesign project 
conducted through University Marketing and IT, which will improve user experience as well 
compatibility to mobile devices. A trial run will begin on or before October 1, 2015 with a focus 
group.

• Undergraduate Admissions Report: Dr. Michael Heintze provided the Council with the 
undergraduate admissions report.

• Graduate Admissions Report: Dr. Andrea Golato provided the Council with the graduate 
admissions report.

OFF AGENDA 

• Dr. Bourgeois announced that the Science and Engineering building will be fully built out as
originally planned.

• Dr. Bourgeois shared data that shows students that had received a “3” on the AP Credit exam
fared well in future courses as opposed to students who did not take the AP exam.

• Dr. Bourgeois announced to the Council that, if approved, Deans should encourage appropriate
staff members to attend F.I. Stakeholder meetings.

• Dr. Bourgeois updated the Council on the Strahan Coliseum expansion.


